
Immunization (Measles) Catch Up Kindergarten to Grade 4 
 

 
 

 

Immunization (Measles) Catch up for Students in Kindergarten to Grade 4 
 

 

All kindergarten to grade 4 students who are behind on their immunizations will be receiving a call from the public 
health unit in the upcoming weeks. These students will be offered immunizations at a school-based immunization 
clinic over the next couple of months with the consent of a parent, guardian or representative. Parent(s), guardians 
or representatives will be required to accompany students to the public health school based immunization clinic.  

 

Students who are up to date on their immunizations will receive a record of immunization by the end of this school 
year. These will be distributed from public health and delivered to the students at school. Please keep this record 
to provide to your child’s school this fall.  

 

First Nations children who receive health services in their communities may be able to access immunization 
records and services at their Community Health Centers.  

 

Please contact the local Health Unit at 250-947-8242 and ask to speak with a Public Health Nurse if you have any 
questions. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


